
Notification from: Seward Public Schools ADMIN 

Dear Parents/Guardians:  

 
The Four Corners Risk Dial is in the YELLOW this week to start our first day 
of school on Thursday, August 13. This means that mask will be required for 

all  K-12 students and staff when we cannot social distance six feet or more 
or in specific classes designated from our fall reopening plan. The district will 
communicate to parents/guardians only if there is a change in color with 

the Four Corners RISK DIAL. The risk dial can be viewed 
at https://fourcorners.ne.gov/ and is updated every Friday. There is also a 
COVID Self Screening  Document for parents attached to the email.  

 
I hope everyone has a great start to the school year! 
 

Dr. Fields  

 

https://fourcorners.ne.gov/

